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August 2020

Dear Worthy Regent, Officers and Members:

Melissa Hiatt, who has been the editor for the Golden State 
Tidings has resigned.  We want to thank her for the many years 
and the wonderful job she did.  We wish her the all the best.

The new editor for the GST is:
Jacqueline Garcia
(925) 719-2305 (Cell)
jgarcia@stmichaellivermore.com

The new Website Administrator is:
Celina Santos
(510) 861-2249 (Cell)
lynnetsantos@gmail.com

In Unity and Charity

Mary Bernard
State Regent


